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County of St. Paul No. 19 
 

 

May 31, 2013 

 

5015 – 49 Avenue 

St. Paul, AB T0A 3A4 

Canada 

 

Re: Provincial Track & Field Sponsorship 

 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

The County of St. Paul No. 19 has donated money to our school for provincial competitions which 

has been very much appreciated.  We will be sending our track & field team to Calgary on June 6 – 

8, 2013.  If the County is still in a position to donate funds to École Mallaig School for this 

championships, we would appreciate your support.   

 

Your contribution would greatly assist our school’s athletic program and would alleviate some of 

the financial implications of sending our teams to such elite competitions.  Thank you very much 

for considering our request.  

    

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at school (635-3858). 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ian MacGillivray 

Assistant Principal, 

Athletic Director 

École Mallaig School 

 

 


